
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Street Sweeping

From March 31, 2025 - April 8, 2025

The Village is seeking your cooperation and asks that all vehicles be
removed from the street starting the week of March 31st, 2025 for

approximately one week to accommodate the street sweeper.

Street sweeping work will be conducted by the District of Kent’s
Operations Team.

For questions or concerns, please contact the Village Office at 
604-796-2171 or info@harrisonhotsprings.ca

 604 796 2171
info@harrisonhotsprings.ca
PO Box 160, 495 Hot Springs Rd
Harrison Hot Springs, BC V0M 1K0 


